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Dear Parent/Carer                       3 November 2022 
 
Sonic the Hedgehog 2 Trip - Cineworld St Helens on Wednesday 23 November 2022 
 
As part of Curriculum Enrichment, we are planning to take the Gold Group on a cinema 
visit to see the film Sonic the Hedgehog 2. This will be an autism friendly screening. This 
film is rated BBFC PG and so by giving your permission for your child to attend you are 
agreeing to them viewing this film. The film will be shown in Cineworld St Helens on 
Wednesday 23 November 2022. Students will be expected to arrive at the academy on 
this day at the normal time, and in full academy uniform.  
 
Students will be transported by coach at around 9.20am and be taken to Cineworld. Here 
they will be supervised at all times whilst watching the film. The coach will then transport 
the students back to the academy at approximately 12.00pm where they will resume their 
normal lessons and lunch.  
 
The coach will be fitted with seat belts and the students will be expected to wear them on 
both journeys.  
 
Please can you provide up-to-date medical information for your child on ParentPay. We 
are asking for a voluntary contribution of £5.00 to help towards the cost of transport. This 
can also be paid through ParentPay. Without voluntary contributions, we may not be able 
to run similar trips in the future and so any support is greatly appreciated. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

D Johnson 
 

Mr D Johnson 
Teacher of Inclusion 


